Shipley Woodside Community Garden JUNE 2020



As the Community Garden is proving to be such a success and we have so much going on there, SEAG has decided we will now bring you a monthly Newsletter dedicated to the Community Garden. We hope you enjoy!



Work on the donated Shed coming together for what will be the compost toilet!



Our volunteer Carl has been getting creatve with the mower!



Member Ruth's handmade Scarecrows for the Scarecrow Trail held on 17th and 20th June and Shipley Scarecrow Trail taking place on the 4th July. If you want to know how to make your own, check out Ruth's guide by clicking here.

Other developments

- Small pre-formed donated pond installed and ready for planting.
- The Well created by our member Ben has been put to use and we have pumped several hundred litres thanks to the heavy rains!
- Donated Fig Tree from members Kay and Graham planted in the Food Forest
- Commenced work on removing turf for the main wheelchair accessible path, which will run from the entrance, through the Sensory Garden and ultimatately up to the wildflower meadow.
- Donated Lavendar plants now planted in the centre circle of the Sensory Garden around the Weeping Birch Tree - beautiful!



Socially distanced picnic celebrating

the Summer Solstice. It was great to

support and the support from Keith

see you all. Thanks for all your

Stevenson, Chairman of Shipley

Parish Council.

More progress on the Sensory Garden, working on the dfferent textured paths, lots of planting and mulching. Our member Kay has also been working on a solar powered water fountain using donated buckets and watering cans.

No garden is complete without a Gin Tree!